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Road Closure Alert: 5th Street Closed for Construction on April 24 

The City of Tillamook announces a temporary road closure on 5th Street from Elm 
Avenue to Grove Avenue due to construction activities scheduled for April 24, 2024, 
from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

The closure is necessary to facilitate essential construction work aimed at enhancing 
the area's infrastructure. Motorists and pedestrians are advised to plan alternate routes 
and exercise caution while navigating the vicinity. 

Closure Details: 

Street: 5th Street from Elm Avenue to Grove Avenue 

Date: April 24, 2024 

Time: 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

During this period, access to 5th Street will be restricted to construction personnel and 
authorized vehicles only. Residents and businesses are encouraged to plan ahead for 
potential disruptions to regular routes or activities. 

We hope to impose as little disruption as possible and will work with you if you have any 

individual needs. Please contact Megan Kjenslee at (503) 812-5945 or 

publicworks@tillamookor.gov if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 
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